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The Indiana Lions for the Indiana School for 

the Blind and Visually Impaired State Project’s 

fundraiser “Brian’s Trike Race” will be held 

April 22, 2018.  This change will better align with 

the ISBVI’s calendar and allow students and faculty to 

participate more fully. 

This will be the 20th running of  the Race and we are 

working to make the event more fun for all ages while 

expanding the event to provide even greater visibility and benefit to the ISBVI and Lions! 

In addition to the traditional Trike Race, we will also feature: 

 A Disc Golf  competition 

 Trophies created in the ISBVI’s own 3D Print Lab 

 other activities to-be-announced! 

Additional details and specific activity dates will be forthcoming!  Keep an eye on your e-mail and 

newsletters for more information. 

For questions, please contact Lion Pat Henninger at iwtlions@gmail.com 

 - Thank You! 
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